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NOTICE


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, would like to remind its members that the deadline for replies to the questionnaire regarding preparation of a Draft Inter-American Convention against Racism and All Forms of Discrimination and Intolerance (CP/CAJP-1687/00 rev. 2) is April 23, 2001.  Replies should be sent to the Secretariat for Legal Affairs.
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